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Welcome to the first

issue of our new e-newsletter

EDUCATION IN THE WORLD!” declaration of
Dato’Seri Idris Jusoh was chanted from inside
The Everly Hotel by nearly 50 participants of
Talent Development Programme for The
Academic and Non-Academic Staff of UMT on
Study Leave in Malaysia. Participants were
enthusiastic to learn about the latest

development in the higher education system
relating to programmes that have redesigned
relevant to Industry 4.0 and proud to declare
to be the first in the world. This programme

“WE ARE THE MOST REDESIGNED HIGHER :

Welcome to the first issue of our new monthly e-newsletter by
the name “UMT Academic Affairs Quick Update” We will be
preparing and emailing to our contacts, alumni, researchers,
collaboration partners, universities, etc. This is part of our
outreach efforts to spur internationalization and intensify
collaboration efforts. We look forward to establishing a better
working relationship with each and every one of you. We hope
you enjoy this new way to keep you informed of the exciting
academic news of University of Malaysia, Terengganu (UMT).

University Principal Officers

was organized by the Registrar, Professor Dr. Nora' Aini Ali where all postgraduate
staff were given the opportunity to meet up close and personal with the Vice
Chancellor, Professor Dato’ Dr. Nor Aieni Mokhtar. The programme kicked off with
UMT's Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic & International) Prof. Ir. Dr. Noor Azuan
Abu Osman whom made an inspiring and captivating talk on his journey of being
a successful and prominent academician. Urging the staffs to graduate on time,
stressing the importance of publication and make known the finding of their
studies was strongly emphasize by the renown academician. He hopes to see UMT
breaks into the top 200 ranking by 2023 and if everyone continues to work hard,
UMT will be soaring heroically into the future. The highlight of the event was the
appearance of the Vice Chancelor of UMT who was proud that the participants
were doing exceptionally well in terms of publication of their studies. The one day

. programme ended on a high note where everyone was fuelled and burning with

desire to succeed in their pursuit of academic excellence no matter what
challenges they may face in the era of IR 4.0.
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